
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
BULOKE BUCKS CLOSING SOON 
 
The Buloke Shire Council announced back in August the exciting initiative “Buloke Bucks” to raise the 
profile of Council’s rate payment methods and encourage ratepayers to take up one of our 
instalment methods. 
For those wishing to take up or continue paying by an instalment method the first payment is fast 
approaching.  
If you are choosing to pay in four instalments your first instalment is due on Wednesday, September 
30. 
For those paying in nine instalments your direct debit form must be lodged with Council by 
Thursday, September 24.  
 
Both these payment methods qualify ratepayers for entry in the ‘Buloke Bucks’ promotion where 
you can win one of four $500 credits at a local business of your choice!  
 
Following the final payment dates in May 2016, Council will draw two entries from those who 
elected to pay by 4 instalments and another two winners from those who elected to pay by 9 
instalments. The winners will be contacted and they can then nominate a local business where they 
wish to spend their $500 BULOKE BUCKS credit! 
Ratepayers are eligible to enter for each property they own within the municipality. Council staff and 
Councillors are ineligible to enter the draw.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
End release 
For further information contact Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520 
 


